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Waiohine Floodplain Advisory Committee

1. Purpose

To seek the Committee’s representatives on the Waiohine Floodplain Advisory
Committee.

2. Background

At its June 1998 meeting the Committee approved the formation of a
Waiohine Floodplain Advisory Committee to assist in consultation and the
development of preferred options floodplain management in this area.

Such committees have been developed in the western part of the region.

Terms of Reference were suggested, as was the membership of the committee.

Membership was to be as follows:-

•  Riverside properties    2 from the Scheme Advisory
Committee

•  Floodable areas
     -    Ahikouka/Apple Barrel

     -    Greytown

   2

   2

nominated by residents

nominated by Greytown Community
Board
•  Cr W D Regnault
•   K J Lyford

•  South Wairarapa District
Council

   1 •  Cr V Napier

•  Iwi    1
•  Wellington Regional

Council
   2 •

•  



2

3. Membership

The South Wairarapa District Council has now advised who it wishes to be
involved on this committee.

In June 1998 the Committee did indicate that Dr Derek Milne and Cr Ian
Buchanan would be its representatives.  Dr Milne is no longer a member of the
Rural Services and Wairarapa Committee and therefore the Committee needs
to decide its representation on the Waiohine Floodplain Advisory Committee.

Other members, i.e. Iwi and the Ahikouka/Apple Barrel area, should be
considered by the fuller committee at its first meeting.

4. Recommendation

That the Committee select two members as its representatives on the
Waiohine Floodplain Advisory Committee.
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